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Dear Future Liberty Parent/Guardian, 
 
As the 2023-2024 school year approaches, a new chapter in your student’s life will begin at Liberty High School.  
 
In preparation for high school, the Liberty counselors have provided information about course selection in person at 
your student’s middle school the week of January 23rd. Your student’s enrollment packet will be provided to them 
during this time to reference during the presentation. It can also be found online in a fillable version at 
https://ca01001129.schoolwires.net/domain/783. Please note all incoming 8th grade students must complete the 
enrollment process upon entering Liberty High School. If you have questions related to enrollment, please contact 
Debbi Weil, School Registrar, at weild@luhsd.net.  
 
All completed paperwork (listed below) is due on or before Friday, February 3, 2023 to your middle school. 

• Enrollment Packet and - Please include full legal name as this is used for diplomas in 4 years at Graduation  

o Student Registration Form 

o Emergency Card & Emergency Information 

o Health History 

o Home Language Survey 

o Student Housing Questionnaire 

o Declaration of Residency 

• Copy of immunizations 

• Course Selection sheet (GREEN) 

 

Residency Verification: Incoming 8th graders will have the opportunity to come in and verify residency during July prior 

to walk thru. Please DO NOT attach any proof of residency at this time. Only complete the residency declaration. Walk 

Thru for our incoming freshmen families will be held this summer on July 24th from 12:00pm to 7:00pm on the Liberty 

campus. If you do not complete residency verification for the 2023 - 2024 school year prior to walk thru, it must be 

completed at walk thru. This includes physical documents to be photo copied at walk thru. No visual or electronic 

verification will be accepted. 

 

If you have applied for an intra-district transfer to another school in the district, you must enroll at your current home 
school until the intra-district has been approved. Please do not fill out paperwork for both schools. Enrollment 
should only be completed for the home school.  

On behalf of the faculty, staff and administrators, we welcome you and your student to Liberty High School for the 

2023 - 2024 school year.  

Sincerely, 
 

LHS Administration 

https://ca01001129.schoolwires.net/domain/783
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